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Politics students receiving their
certificates

We are nearly at the end of program 1, and today had
the students completing their main courses before the
interdisciplinary day happening tomorrow. The
computer science and physics students completed
their rover challenge and crowned a winning team, the
politics students gave their final presentations, and the
journalism class rushed to put the finishing touches to
the Reach Record which you can read here. The
students also received certificates from their teachers
to commemorate their achievements!

After class, students headed into Cambridge to grab
some lunch, and a debating workshop in the afternoon
debated topics including social media and pineapple
on pizza.

The terrifying and
haunting Ghost Tour!

Sadly, a few students are leaving us early tomorrow morning; so many
students took the opportunity this evening to go out for a celebratory
final meal in Cambridge. The last activity of the evening was a ghost tour
around Cambridge. There were spooky stories, unexplainable sounds,
and a persistent ghost that would not leave the group alone…

Finally, it was off to bed to be ready and rested for the interdisciplinary
day tomorrow. The students have been working hard all week on their
GOAT (“Greatest Of All Time”) presentations for tomorrow, and we can’t
wait to see them!

https://www.reachcambridge.com/the-reach-record

